
       885 Second Ave, 14th floor 
       New York, NY 10017 
 
 
       August 12, 2010 
 
 
 
H.E Mr. Claude Heller 
Permanent Representative of Mexico 
to the United Nations 
Two United Nations Plaza, 28th floor 
New York, NY 10017 
 
 
Dear Ambassador, 
 
 
  The Permanent Mission of Canada to the United Nations presents its 
compliments to the 1540 Committee and has the honour to submit Canada’s summary 
action plan regarding its implementation of United Nations Security Council 
Resolution 1540 (2004). 
 
 
 
 
       Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
       //original signed// 
       John McNee 
       Ambassador and  
       Permanent Representative 
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